
  
 
 
Dear Prospective Vendor,  
 
The San Diego & Imperial County Chapter of the Association for Professionals in Infection Control and Epidemiology 
(APIC) is hosting a one-day infection prevention seminar in Temecula, CA on Friday, September 29, 2023, with the 
theme, “Getting Back to Basics”. Our audience includes local professionals in the infection prevention continuum, public 
health arena, clinicians, microbiologists, pharmacists, environmental service professionals, ancillary, as well as front line, 
pre-hospital, and nursing staff.   
 
We are currently seeking sponsorships from vendors who share our commitment to excellence in infection prevention 
and patient safety. As a sponsor, you will have the opportunity to: 
 
* Promote your products and services to a large audience in a spacious exhibit area 
* Connect with key decision-makers in the healthcare industry and infection prevention  
 
We welcome sponsors contributing branded collateral, brochures, product studies, pens, folders, bags, etc. prepared for 
at most 200 attendees. These will be provided to attendees at check in. For more information, please contact 
sdicapic@gmail.com for details.   
 
Updated conference information and registration will be centralized here:  

https://sdapic.org/2023-annual-conference/  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jarrod Becasen 
 
San Diego and Imperial County APIC Chapter President 
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